From: Donna Bucsis <DBucsis@portmoody.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 11:37 AM

To: Tracey Takahashi <TTakahashi@portmoody.ca>; Dorothy Shermer <dshermer@portmoody.ca>
Cc: Jordan Burgess <joburgess@portmoody.ca>; Aysha Martin <AMartin@portmoody.ca>

Subject: RE: Public Works Week Declaration

Dear Mayor and Council,

The Engineering & Operations, and Environment and Parks Departments would like to request that
“National Public Works Week, May 15 — 21, 2022” be officially declared with the following,
proposed wording:

National Public Works Week
May 15 - 21, 2022
“Ready and Resilient”

WHEREAS, the year 2022 marks the 62" annual National Public Works Week, which is themed “Ready
and Resilient.” Port Moody Council recognizes the substantial contributions of all Public Works
professionals whose ready and resilient efforts provide the infrastructure of a sustainable and resilient
community. Public Works are vital to the public health, high quality of life and well-being of the
residents of Port Moody. Services provided by the dedicated public works teams include building,
improving, maintaining and protecting our City’s water supply, waste water and storm water
management, solid waste and recycling systems, parks, trails, gardens and all of the surrounding
environment that serves our citizens. The City of Port Moody hereby designates the week May 15 — 21,
2022 as National Public Works Week.

Thank you,
Donna Bucsis

Solid Waste & Recycling Coordinator
City of Port Moody



